
 

Good Morning!  

Once again Skyline has proposed a 14 storey building that does not fit in with the character of the 
downtown. It has asked for an amendment to the present limit of between 3 and 6 storeys to allow 
this building to be constructed. It would not only be an eye sore in our downtown but it would 
endanger birds’ flight patterns. I have noticed that Skyline originally called it student residences but 
has changed it to residential residences. There would be 120 units with no parking! This is ludicrous 
as Guelph already has parking issues, and certainly should not want to add to them by allowing 
construction of this building. 

We don’t need this kind of housing. We need housing for people with low incomes who are 
struggling to find adequate housing in Guelph.  
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